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Thursday - January 25, 1996 - 5:00 p.m.

5th Floor Conference Room - City Hall

Present: Mayor Russell Martin, Presiding; Vice-Mayor Barbara Field; Councilman
M. Charles Cloninger; Councilman Edward C. Hay Jr.; Councilman Thomas G.
Sellers; Councilman James J. Skalski; and Councilman Charles R. Worley;
Assistant City Attorney Patsy Brison

Absent: Councilman Thomas G. Sellers

UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT ORDINANCE ("UDO") UPDATE

City Council was updated by the Planning & Development Department on the
following items with regard to the UDO: (1) what the UDO is and is not; (2)
chronology of UDO development; (3) description of proposed use districts; (4)
policy issues to be decided by City Council; (5) schedule for mapping use
districts; (5) Steering Committee recommendations; and (6) remaining tasks to
complete the UDO.

_____________________________ _________________________

CITY CLERK MAYOR
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